
December 23, 2020  

  

 

 

CO Secretary of State, Title Board  

  

Proponents: Donald Creager, John Ebel  

  

  

  

Re: 2020-2021 #6  

  

The Proponents of 2020-2021 #6 disagree with the decision of the Title Board that the 

Final text of 2020-2021 #6 contain multiple subjects. The Proponents believe that Final text on 

file from the December 16 hearing with the Title Board constitute a single subject. Therefore, we 

request a rehearing before the Title Board on the matter on January 6, 2021. 
  

  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

  

Donald Creager  

John Ebel  

Proponents  

  

//attachment 


